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We support Senate Bill 1583.  As high school students, we feel that allowing us the 

freedom to self select books from our libraries is a fundamental right.  Having a book 

banning list is the highest form of censorship based on biases of the people creating 

these lists.  Not something we want to support.  Please vote YES on Senate Bill 1583 


